Kim R. F. Keller

I am writing in protest to Senator Gene Yaw's promotion of SR 104 to end the gas drilling
moratorium. Why on earth should we allow this. There should be a Permanent ban of gas drilling.
This will protect those in PA, east of the Susquehanna River watershed, which will prevent
Delaware State Forest (Pike and Monroe County) from being drilled for natural gas. There is
enough land already being sacrificed to drilling. Let's save our forests and keep them protected, as
they are meant to be. Let's not disrupt these natural areas nor the wildlife that resides within them.

Thank You for your consideration,
Kim R. F. Keller, Lancaster, Pa



